
Dressing in Personal Protection Equipment Workshop  

(3 May 2025) 

 

On 3 May 2025 (Saturday), the AMS Cadet Corps New Territories Heung Yee Kuk Yuen Long 

District Secondary School Platoon successfully completed a Workshop on Personal Protective 

Equipment (PPE). Under the professional guidance of a nurse instructor, cadets systematically learnt 

the correct procedures for wearing PPE, including standard operating protocols for protective suits, 

caps, masks, goggles, and gloves. 

 

Through hands-on practice, cadets mastered key techniques such as donning and doffing 

sequences and fit checks, while gaining a deep understanding of cross-contamination risk control. 

Throughout the training, all participants were actively engaged, assisting one another to ensure each 

member could proficiently execute the required procedures. 

 

This event not only effectively strengthened the team’s safety awareness, but it also fully 

demonstrated the cadets’ high level of discipline and teamwork spirit. 

 

 
The group photo of the team after the workshop 

 

 

 

 
The cadets enthusiastically participate in the workshopkshop 


